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Vinkovci, 10th of March 2021 

 

Dear Experts, 

 HORIZON2020 funded project ROSEWOOD4.0 European Network of Regions On Sustainable 
WOOD Mobilisation ready for Digitalisation gathers 21 project partners from 18 countries in 5 
regional hubs. The South-East Europe Hub covers Croatia, Greece and Slovenia and project partners 
Competence Centre Ltd., the Bioenergy and Environment Cluster of Western Macedonia and the 
Slovenian Forestry Institute. 

 ROSEWOOD4.0 project is directed to enhance actual ROSEWOOD EU network of regions 
allowing stakeholders of the wood mobilisation value-chain to connect and share best practices in the 
field. The final aim is to transfer efficiently the knowledge intra-regionally and across regions through 
modern tools such as digital platforms, digital trainings solutions, etc. 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the 3rd South East Europe Hub validation 
workshop which will be held on: 

 

Wednesday, 17th of March 2021, starting at 10:00 a.m. (CET) 

 

ROSEWOOD4.0 South East Europe Hub 3rd validation workshop will be focused on 
presentation of SEE Hub Best Practices selected for dissemination through videos and study visits and 
on presentation of the 1st draft of the SEE Hub Roadmap. 

Due to restrictions caused by COVID-19 pandemic, the workshop will take place physically in 
Vinkovci, Croatia and virtually via Zoom application.  

We are looking forward to your participation in the workshop and your contribution to 
encourage sustainable use of wood potential. If you are not personally able to participate in the 
workshop, please suggest another representative of your organization. 

We would appreciate if you could inform us about your participation by sending an e-mail to 
bozic@cekom.hr until 12:00 o’clock, 15th of April 2021. 

For all necessary information, please feel free to contact us.  

 

Best regards, 

                        Director  

    dr. sc. Ivan Ambroš 


